
Letter of Intent 
regarding

Outdoor Patio Area
at Ohio Tavern

224 Ohio Ave
Madison, WI 53704

      05/07/20      05/07/20

      To Whom It May Concern, 
 
           
          The Ohio Tavern is intending to receive approval for a change
      of use in the rear entry area of the building. 
           
          Our intention is to have an outdoor dining & drinking area that          Our intention is to have an outdoor dining & drinking area that
      operates from our opening hour until 10pm. There will be active table
      service during peak times. There will be no amplified music.
           
           Currently we are approved for 22 outside patrons which we 
      pursued in regards to a possible cafe patio. Upon assesment by the 
      city we found our sidewalk to not be wide enough to allow this.

      Please reach out with any questions or concerns.       Please reach out with any questions or concerns. 
      Thank you for your time.

      Sincerely,
         Josh Swentzel
         Kristi Genna
         Jack Williams


